
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'philsoper1@gmail.com' <philsoper1@gmail.com>

Date: 3/3/2017 2:57:16 PM
Subject: Oconee County Convention

Good afternoon,
 
My name is Hayden Grooms and I am contacting you on behalf of Lieutenant Governor Bryant. The Lieutenant 
Governor is interested in addressing the Oconee County Convention, but unfortunately he has prior commitments. 
We were hoping that it would be possible for our Chief of Staff, Danny Varat, to address your convention, and 
possibly introduce Rep. Duncan. If this speaking engagement is at all possible, please let me know at your earliest 
convenience.
 
Thank you for all you do for the Republican Party.
 
Sincerely,
 
Hayden Grooms
Director of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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